
 

 

INFORMATION 

Gas Marketing Code Consultative Committee 

NEW APPOINTMENT 

The Economic Regulation Authority today announced the appointment of a new member to the 
Gas Marketing Code Consultative Committee (GMCCC).  
 
Ms Melanie Gordon, Regulatory Manager, Wesfarmers Kleenheat Gas Pty Ltd, replaces 
Mr Brendan McColl as an industry representative on the GMCCC.  Ms Gordon’s membership 
term expires on 31 December 2013 consistent with the membership terms of other committee 
members.  
 
The Energy Coordination Act 1994 requires that the Authority establish a committee to review the 
Gas Marketing Code of Conduct and to provide advice to the Authority when the Authority 
proposes to amend the Code. The Code regulates the conduct of gas trading licensees and gas 
marketing agents in relation to the marketing of gas. 
 
The GMCCC has three consumer representatives, three industry representatives, two 
government representatives and a non-voting chairperson and executive officer. 
 
Further information about the GMCCC is available on the Authority's website. 
 
 
For further information contact:  

General Enquiries 
David Leith 
A/Assistant Director Customer Protection 
Licensing, Monitoring & Customer Protection 
Ph:   08 6557 7928 
Fax:   08 6557 7999 
 
 
 

LYNDON ROWE 
CHAIRMAN 

8 July 2013     

Media Enquiries 
Richard Taylor 
Riley Mathewson Public Relations 
Ph:   08 9381 2144 
Fax:   08 9381 3877 

 

http://www.erawa.com.au/licensing/gas-licensing/gas-marketing-code/gas-marketing-code-consultative-committee/
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